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FORENSIC PATHOLOGY 
LEGAL MEDICINE 

8 September 1969 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Harold: 

Thank you for your note of 3 September 1969. 

At the present time, I do not think that I shall have 
any need of the New Orleans transcripts. I very much 
appreciate your thoughtfulness in letting me know of 
their availability. 

Sorry to learn that the New Orleans relationship has 
cooled. Have you heard of any more remarks being made 
about me by Russell Fisher? 

Thank you. 

With kind regards. 

Sincerely, 

Cyr',7H. Wecht, M.D., J.D. 
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